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PUBLIC NOTICE 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 
TOWN OF ST. JOHNSBURY, VT 

 
The public hearing that was to be held by the St. Johnsbury Development Review 
Board on Thursday, January 24, 2019, at 7:00 p.m., in the Welcome Center, 51 
Depot Square, St. Johnsbury, VT. 05815, is CANCELLED.  
 
This 14th day of January, 2019. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
H. Paul Berlejung 
Zoning Administrator 
St. Johnsbury, VT 


